
Would you tell me what council's Net-interest-cost-to-total-revenue is please or do you prefer some 
other measure? 

How do we compare to other councils? 

 

 

I refer to your official information request for further information dated 9 September for 
council's net-interest-cost-to-total-revenue. 

The information you have requested is below: 

• For the year ended 30 June 2018, our net interest to total revenue was 5.4%, this is well 
below our policy limit of 15%. 

• We do not hold any information on how this compares to other Councils. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me on 06 349 3177 or 
jennifer.gaskin@whanganui.govt.nz. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Jennifer Gaskin 
Executive Assistant 
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